
 

UMCM Youth are joining American teens across the nation in transforming 
Super Bowl Sunday into the nation’s largest youth-led day of giving – “Souper 
Bowl of Caring!”  Our UMCM youth are striving to make a difference in the 
very big problem of world hunger. 
 
There will be lots of excitement on game day with our youth serving up a soup 
luncheon in place of coffee hour and we hope you can help us!  Mark your 
calendars and bring cans of soup and your cash or check donations.  Look for 
us outside the sanctuary and at the lunch … we’ll have our soup pots ready for 
your donation! 
 
100% of our donations will benefit Monroe Food Pantry and Kings Pantry in 
Bridgeport.  Our goal is $500 – but more is better! Please make checks payable 
to UMCM with “Souper Bowl” in the memo section. 
 
** Please bring 2 cans of soup (at least one should be clear chicken broth-based or beef 
broth-based).  We’ll use one can of soup for lunch and the second can will be donated to the 
Monroe Food Pantry.  ** 
 
Join in for some wonderful fellowship and a great cause – you’ll have plenty of 
time to get home for the big game! 
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